
FTAA Meeting Minutes -April 19, 2021 

Attendance: Alissa Carver, Raph Margolin, Cathy Baker, Kim Bilger, Marc Green, Jeff Baker, Brian Leyrer, 

Ted Cole, Brian Young, Phil Black, Aja Smith, Vincent Williams 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

March meeting minutes approved by Marc Green 2nd Brian Young 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Nothing to Report 

VP Report – Raph Margolin 

• rearranged trophies in the case at Community Center.  If there is one you would like let Raph 

know 

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

• This month’s account figures were stated 

• The town is paid through March 

 

April FTAA Account Balances 

General account $10,442.90  

Sports Accounts $40,509.31  

Actual General Account Balance  

(General - Sports Acct) 
-$30,066.41  

Sign Up Account $91,338.87 

Total FTAA Available Funds $61,272.46 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• Nothing to Report 

 

 



 

 

 

Sports Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis- (not present) 170 kids signed up to date. 14 teams down form 2019.  Some 

parents are asking for refunds (due to Covid). Games started 4/17 

Basketball – Jeff Baker – Off season-collecting uniforms 

Cheering- Sara Eichner-  (not present)- opening up cheering registration on May 1st 

Field Hockey- Kim Bilger-  Attended league meeting. Getting ready for season to start.  

Football – Brian Young –  Registration will open May 1st.  Looking to solidify head coaches for each level. 

Looking to schedule pre-season gatherings. Going through equipment to see what if anything is needed. 

Created a website www. forkstownshipfootball.com.  Planning to use website to keep parents aware of 

schedule and important information throughout the season 

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – Season is in full swing. Waiting on new jersey’s. Numbers are down about 

20% from 2019. 

Soccer – Raph Margolin – games have started,  First games were U5/U7. Adhering to Covid-19 rules and 

guidelines. 

Softball – Marc Green-  currently have 70 players.  Practice has started.  3 girls are playing in Palmer. 

Gave 12 refunds.  Needs first aid kits and ice packs.  Doing an all skills clinic and fundraiser – 35 girls 

signed up.  

Wrestling – Brian Young – Out of Season. 

 

 

Old Business: 

• Brian Young is ok with being Wrestling Commissioner 1 more year. Same with Jeff Baker for 

basketball.  Vote was taken and all were in favor 

• Looking to add and use Team Snap for background checks and sign up 

 

New Business: 

 

• Planning to switch over to Team Snap-there are costs involved with doing the switch. 1) Team 

Snap will cost money to do our website and sign up page. 2) The cost is between $1600-$2000.  

3) Service fee-3.25% + $1.50 4) Looking into negotiating the cost 5) We currently pay $3.26 on 



the $90.00  6) Team Snap is a more stable website- tracks players and has more functionality 

than what we currently have with SI. 

• Motion made be Raph Margolin to donate $1000.00 to be a Community Day Sponsor -All in 

favor. 

• Volunteer Compensation plan.  Brian Young mentioned that he would like to see head coaches 

attend 4/5 meetings a year.  Trying to get new faces and more interest in the FTAA.  Looking to 

discuss the volunteer compensation plan more and possibly have something in place by 

September. 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned by Raph Margolin 2nd Kim  

 

     

 

 

 

  


